
 

 

First Reconciliation Parent’s Information Night:  Grade 2 

Do you have a child in grade 2 this year?  

On October 3rd at 7pm there will be a parent’s information and registration night for all those who have 
children in grade 2 who are interested in First Reconciliation.  

The meeting will be in St. Vital’s basement.  Please bring proof of baptism.  Parent’s only please.   

Please visit the parish website (under sacraments) for all future dates for upcoming sacramental preparation. 
www.saintvitalparish.com 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Mass Intentions  
September 29th - 9:00 a.m.  Jan Berube (Special Intentions) 

                           11:00 a.m. – St Vital Parish & Parishioners 

      

Calling all parishioners to pray and fast for an end to abortion during the 40 Days for Life campaign, Sept. 

25th to Nov. 3rd which takes place in 306 cities around the world. The 41st clinic is shutting down after a 40 

Days for Life campaign took place outside it's doors! 

Join us on Thursday, October 17th from 7am to 7pm at the Back Porch (across from the Morgentaler (abortion) 

Clinic) to peacefully pray for the innocent babies and their mothers.  There is a sign up sheet at the back of the 

church, or call Teresa Ruzycki 780-929-8962 to pick your hour time slot.  www.40daysforlife.com 

 

November 2nd, 2013 is our Bazaar Day; everyone is invited to attend the Bazaar at no charge. 

Please join us on Monday, Sept. 30th in the Church basement from 7 p.m. – 9 p.m. to organize and prepare 

some pre-designed Scrapbook pages suitable for gift giving.  Items that would be required to bring are: scissors, 

cutters, scrapbooking tape or glue, magazines for ideas and scrapbooking embellishing items you may wish to 

use or donate.  Bring what you can, one item, all items or simply join us to assist in any way. 

Contact Carmen @ 780-929-8320 If you require additional information OR if you are considering donating 

Scrapbooking material for the gathering OR would like to learn more about workbees, etc…. 

 

11am choir practice, Thursday evenings at 7pm.   If you have any questions or need more information, 

please contact Kris Bujold at 780-929-5811.  

 

The Women's Evening Familia will be hosting an info night on Tuesday Oct. 8 from 7:30pm -8:30pm at 4405-

43Aave. Come out and see the new program we will be studying this year! 

 For more info contact Katherine Banic at 780-929-2383 or k_banic@hotmail.com  

  

Reverse Collection Collection for the Leduc Food Bank will take place the weekend of Oct 12/13.  Last year 

1,330 lbs. of food was donated and hopefully this year we will be able to exceed this amount. 
 

CALLED TO PROTECT WORKSHOP will be held at St. Vital’s on Tuesday, Oct. 15th @ 7:00 p.m. in 

the church basement 
 

 

 

http://www.saintvitalparish.com/
http://www.40daysforlife.com/
mailto:k_banic@hotmail.com


KEVIN KERRIGAN MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP -This scholarship sponsored by the Knights of 

Columbus is open to year 2013 graduating high school seniors who attend St. Vital Church as well as a 

members of the Parish that are attending post secondary schooling at any level.  Preference will be given to a 

graduating high school senior.  The scholarship has a value of $500. and will be awarded on the basis of all 

round achievement rather than for strictly academic performance.  Achievement in the areas of academics, 

athletics, the arts, school, community and church involvement will be considered as well as the question of 

financial need in determining the successful candidate.Deadline for applying is October 15, 2013.  Applications 

at the back of church.  Any questions, call Paul Weisenberger at 929-5150. 

 

 

 

CLOTHING DRIVE 
Our Lady of the Hill Knights of Columbus is organizing a Clothing Drive.   Clean, gently used or new clothing 

is needed for distribution during Homeless Connect (Bissell Centre)  The clothing station at Homeless Connect 

is one of the busiest services offered.  As winter is approaching they desperately need your help.   

Clothing items needed for men and women: 
Pants   jeans   underwear  socks    shoes   shirts      

  work boots  winter boots         hats & toques  gloves & scarves

 children’s clothing 

Please drop off all donations to the church or parish office by October 4th 
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